
Superintendent’s Update Items
October 12, 2006

BG-G] Tri-Ethnic Committee New Members for Consideration: The Tri-Ethnic
Committee has two (2) Hispanic positions and three (3) Anglo positions open at this time.
The following candidates have submitted applications for appointment:

Candidate Ethnicity
Mariann Bagley Hispanic
Lourdez D. Zamora-Fierro Hispanic
Michael Cisneros Hispanic (This would be a re-appointment.)
Johnny Carter Anglo
Darrell L. Powell Anglo
Jo Wester Anglo
According to the Tri-Ethnic Committee by-laws, the School Board will make the
selection for the five (5) positions from all of the submitted applications. The
applications are attached for your review and consideration. The Tri-Ethnic Committee
members in red, in the form provided, are to be replaced at this time. One Tri-Ethnic
member, Michael Cisneros, wishes to be considered for re-appointment.
This is an action item for the October 17th School Board Meeting.
















